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 Oldham County Sheriff’s Office Community 
Services Unit Media Release 

To: All Concerned 

From: Sheriff Timothy R. Wakefield 

Date: 6/17/2024 

Re: Media Release Regarding Child Safety    

                      

   FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

  

 Subject: Everyone Can Help Prevent Hot Car Deaths 

   


